
The Occupier 
Tithe Farm Road 
Houghton Regis 
Central Bedfordshire 

1 Qth January 2023 

Re. Carriageway improvement works 

Dear Resident, 

Central Bedfordshire Council 

Highways Department 
Thorn Turn Highways Depot 
Grendall Lane 
Houghton Regis 
LU5 6GJ 
www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

We are sorry to tell you, the material between the junction of Hillsborough Crescent and 
Tithe Farm Primary School, does not meet the required specification for this class of 
carriageway and needs to be replaced. This has got no additional cost to the taxpayer; the 
full cost of the replacement will be picked up by the supplier. 

A full road closure of Tithe Farm Road, between Hill borough Crescent and Churchfield 
Road, will commence on Monday 23rd January 2023 and is expected to take 5 working 
days to complete. 

Works are scheduled to take place between 9:30 and 15:30 but on rare occasions 
overruns may occur due to circumstances beyond our control. 

Vehicles are unable to drive over hot material. Therefore, vehicular access to properties will 
be restricted at certain times. Pedestrian access to / from properties affected by this 
restriction will be maintained at all times as will access for emergency vehicles. 

Staff will be available on site throughout these working hours and will be happy to advise on 
individual restrictions. 

In order to carry out these works efficiently and safely we must ask you wherever possible, 
to avoid parking vehicles adjacent to the areas that are being worked on. Advance warning 
signs will be in place confirming the start date and expected duration, although this can be 
subject to change due to extenuating circumstances. If it is necessary to adjust these details, 
the warning signs will be altered accordingly. 

Should you require further information regarding these works then please do not hesitate to 
contact us during office hours on 0300 300 8049 or via the contact form on the website 
www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/contact or by getting in touch on social media, 
@CBC_Highways. 

We apologise for any disruption this may cause and thank you in anticipation of your 
cooperation. 

Pease see overleaf for frequently asked questions. 

Yours faithfully, 

Central Bedfordshire Council 

Thorn Turn Highways Depot, 
Grenda!! Lane 
Houghton Regis, LU5 6GJ 

Report Highways Issues: 
You can report highways issues, including potholes, 
drains, footpaths and streetlights by visiting 
www.centralbedfordshire.gov. uk/reportit. 




